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Dear 吉澤 先生 and family,

First of all, please allow me to wish you a happy post-retirement life. Your retirement does not mean that you 
stop working. We all know that. You will just do things some what differently.

Maybe it was just a few years back we met each other, but it feels like we have been friends for a very long 
time due to the warmth and kindness you extended to us. As we worked through the international offices to 
get the exchange agreement signed, you showed a lot of patience and understanding of the different office 
cultures and language cultures. We know that the job is not finished. We certainly hope that you are engaged 
in this program in some capacity to strengthen it to the benefit of students.

It has been very inspiring to see you working with students on different technical issues and spending late 
hours, burning midnight oil on various academic and administrative matters. When I came to Iwate as JSPS 
fellow, thanks to your efforts, Kiyoko and myself enjoyed the company and hospitality of your family. And the 
academic connections with your colleagues and trips to Namie were very rewarding to me. You made them 
possible.

Having known you for the last few years, I know you will continue to contribute to academia and 
globalization. I look forward to seeing you soon and for several years in the future and work with you on 
projects of mutual interest.

Kiyoko joins me in wishing you, your family all the best in a new phase of your life, which will keep you active 
and engaged with all good health for several years to come.

長寿 と ご幸福ををお むか迎えください

With best regards

Chary and Kiyoko.


